
Dear Wildwood Residents & Wildwood Community Association Members,

On behalf of your Wildwood Community Association (WCA) Board of Directors, I would like to wish you a joyful holiday season and welcome 

you to a new year of WCA kids and adult programming.  Our online program registration is open at: www.ourwildwood.ca. There is 

something for everyone!  Flip to page two, or visit our website above, to see all the details.   If there is a program that you would like to see 

in the future, please contact us.  

Our community rink located behind Bishop Pocock School is open for public skating.  The rink warm-up shack will be open on Monday, 

Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday from 6:00 - 7:30pm and Sundays from 2:00 – 4:00pm. 

The City of Saskatoon maintains cross country ski trails along the East and West banks of the beautiful South Saskatchewan River and in a 
variety of parks and open spaces throughout Saskatoon. This initiative supports Saskatoon’s WintercityYXE Strategy and encourages 
residents to get outside, be active and enjoy the beautiful scenery throughout the colder months.  Visit saskatoon.ca/ski for trail locations, 
ski etiquette and updates on conditions. 

We are always looking for new volunteers to be a part of our success. Consider volunteering today! 

Thank you to our members & residents for supporting the WCA! 

Sincerely, 

Your WCA Board of Directors 

Current WCA Board of Directors: 

President:  Patrick Hauser 
Vice President: Tina Marie 
Treasurer:  Erin Mitchell 
Secretary:  Danielle Proulx-Gaudet 
Memberships:          > > > Vacant! 
Social Media & Website: Joel Miedema 
Newsletter:  Amy Josephson  
Socials & Events:  Danielle Proulx-Gaudet 
Child/Youth Programs:  Kimberly Scott 
Adult Programs:  Nicole Roe 
Seniors Programs:  > > > Vacant! 
Rink Operations: Chris Gillings 
Basketball Coordinator:  > > > Vacant! 
Soccer Coordinator: Myrnalyn Balzer 
Facility Booking:   > > > Vacant! 
Director-at-Large:      > > > Vacant! 
City Councillor – Ward 8:  Sarina Gersher 
Community Consultant:   Mark Planchot  

NOTE: WCA Board Meetings are held at 7:00 pm on the fourth 

Tuesday of each month.  The public is welcome to attend, please 

request the meeting invite link at info@ourwildwood.ca  

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fapp.cyberimpact.com%2Fclick-tracking%3Fct%3DyYTfqVsFIDkcae1WGGttxgUdfV8uXAkkXDYYLAxcdWgH4knBsHFqgKKL9On3hv9JouvHuupR-RZ-AZTg0AM8iFSd24XyrONCO0xLqICItHwzsPLYv1xTr9kV_r7soEUk&data=05%7C01%7Cmark.planchot%40saskatoon.ca%7C6cb59de57f7c49cfa0b708daddf9b4d9%7Cf4118c1685fe440e8bf2573cc8c6b420%7C0%7C0%7C638066361789861920%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=qZMsFlLQIYbEKtwrUxY8jhSSHNDLRzA3%2FnoxS9vFI80%3D&reserved=0
mailto:info@ourwildwood.ca


[Type here] 

Big Thanks go out to Stein Electric Ltd. for 

donating time and supplies to give the rink lights 

a serious upgrade! 




